
 

NSTU Provincial Executive Email Vote 
December 4, 2018 

H I G H L I G H T S  

 
 
 

1. Approved a recommendation that the Professional Associations Coordination Committee ask Professional 
Associations to look at ways in which culturally relevant pedagogy may be incorporated into existing 
conferences and report back to the Provincial Executive; 

 
2. Amended Operational Procedures 4. NSTU Committees (ix) Pension Committee; 
 
3. Selected Liam Timmons to serve as Chair of the Curriculum Committee for 2018-2019; 
 
4. Approved a recommendation that the Sheonoroil Board of Directors be permitted to hold a silent 

auction during Annual Council 2019 in support of the Sheonoroil Foundation.  
 


